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 CR Reference No.: 16923 

 CR Number: BOXFORD #043 

 CR Address: off Washington St 

 Town: BOXFORD 

October 29, 2020 

Dear Vanessa: 

 
Please find a copy of the conservation restriction that has been reviewed by EEA legal and cleared for 

signatures attached to this email. Do not make any substantive changes without informing us. Minor 

changes such as formatting or to correct typos or misspellings do not require notification.  

 

Please proceed with obtaining signatures of the Grantor, Grantee, and municipality. Once obtained, please 

e-mail me (john.gioia@mass.gov) a PDF of the executed document in its entirety. Please ensure the 

final signature pages and exhibits are complete with all dates filled in and signatures properly notarized. 

Please also carefully review the MA Deed Indexing Standards (2018) to ensure the CR will be accepted 

for recording. Once received, the CR will be forwarded to Secretary Theoharides for final review. Once 

signed, we will return the Secretary’s signature page to you in the manner indicated on your application 

form, or as otherwise instructed. Please note that we will not forward a CR to the Secretary if any of the 

signatures of the Grantor, Grantee, and municipality are more than one year old.  

 

I look forward to finalizing this. Please remember to use the CR Reference Number and CR Number 

given above in all correspondence or inquiries. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
John Gioia 

Division of Conservation Services 

100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900  

Boston, MA 02114 

mailto:john.gioia@mass.gov

